
NEW BADGE OFFICE LOCATION / PLACES TO PARK 

Welcome to our Employees!! 

We have moved to our new location at the Phillips Building in downtown Raleigh. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                         109 E North St, Raleigh, NC 27601 

Our entry is on the North end of the building which has handicapped ramp access  

 

Available parking 
in Visitors Lot and 

on East North, Polk 
and Blount Streets 

Security Systems/Badging Office 

984-236-0460 

March 4th, 2024 / Grand Opening 

For inquiries call 

POLK STREET 

EAST NORTH STREET 

B
LO

U
N

T 
STR

EET 

PH
IL

LI
PS

 B
U

IL
D

IN
G

 

N 

VISITOR 


